
 

 

7 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please be aware that on Thursday 14 November, due to staff training, school will close 
early as follows: 
 

7s, 8s and 9s finish at 1.30pm 

10s, except Sport BTEC students, finish at 1:30pm 

All 11s and 10s Sport BTEC students finish at 3.10pm 

 

There will also be no clubs on this day. 
 

If you have any questions please contact your Year Hub. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 


